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Dear Representatives,

I am a long term resident of Portland, and I am writing to express my whole-hearted opposition to HB2007. This
bill, written by and for developers, will neither solve the affordable housing problem nor promote social equity.  In
fact, it will be counter-productive.  Especially onerous and devious is its opposition to historic districts.  Abolishing
historic districts will make Portland less affordable and less livable.  I am disappointed by your support for this bill
(one might even call it trumpian) and urge you to reconsider and adopting a wider and more salient position.

Cordially,

Jeffrey Levy
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